PE will be on a Monday
and Friday afternoon.
Our PE unit this term will
be tennis and the Golden
Mile.
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Maths

During this term, we will be looking at
adding and subtracting fractions and
finding the whole, as well as measurement
and capacity/volume. We will continue to
practise the 2x, 3x, 4x, 5x, 8x and 10x

'To Design, make and evaluate a
product’

Please make sure your

tables.

English

In English we will look at poetic features and
write poems about food, ourselves or our
friends. We will finish off with Narrative
writing, using tension and suspense to create
a dramatic story.

Readi
Year 3 will be given a levelled book by their
teacher, along with the opportunity to choose
a book from the library. Reading records will
be regularly checked and we expect - asa
guide- to see three comments in their reading
record, per week.

Welcome to Year 3! The Year 3 Team:

Mr Tiffany, Miss Hobson, Mr Poyner,
Mrs Urresti, Mrs Bracken, Mrs
McMillan, Miss Feneley, Mrs Fraser,
Miss Baran and Miss Harriman.

Big Idea

Woe will start the half term of f with a
mini Big Idea, where we will design,
make and evaluate bunting for the

Queen's Platinum Jubilee. Following this,

we will explore the question "What is
Hinduism?'

Main sub jects that will be covered:
L Design and Technaolagy

- RE
- Art

child has appropriate
clothing in school for all
weathers.

Homework

Homework will be given out on a Friday and is
to be handed in the following Friday, unless
otherwise specified.

Spellings

Children will be given a spelling rule that they
will learn at home/school and then be tested
on this rule the Friday after. Common
Exception words will be set on Spelling Shed

weekly.
Maths

Our focus this term will be on measurement
and fractions. We are using Number Gym and
TT Rockstars to support with this at school
and the option is always there o use these af
home as well. MyMaths will also be used to
support with home learning.




